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Comments: I'm in favor of the withdrawal of the Pactola reservoir and surrounding areas that drain into Rapid

Creek from mining, to preserve a clean water source for Rapid City and Ellsworth AFB. (Actually, I would like to

see the whole of the Black Hills withdrawn.) This is a beautiful area for recreation, and the wildlife deserves

protection as well. Please do the right thing, and put people, wildlife, and nature before mining profits. 


